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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Hello,
Stronger efforts are needed to protect and conserve New Mexico’s endangered plant species.
Mushrooms and other fungi must also have more protections. New Mexico has 235+ rare plant
species. 109 are found nowhere else in the world. 11% of New Mexico’s native plant species
are at risk of extinction. It is crucial to preserve New Mexico's essential natural and native
plants and fungi. 

Sincerely, 
Elisabeth Dicharry
PO Box 2578
Los Lunas, NM 87031
505-269-6534 (c)
Lgdicharry@gmail.com
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